
Dr. Fairborn strongly recommends that all patient have an optomap®  retinal screening each 

year as an important part of their well vision exam.   The optomap® quickly and comfortably 

captures a panoramic image of the inside of your eyes, and in many cases may help you 

avoid the inconvenience of pupil dilation.  The scan provides the doctor with valuable 

information that can help us protect your eyesight.  The time-of-service cash fee for this 

important health screening is $42.00. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Please indicate below whether you would like an optomap® retinal scan today. 

 

 YES: I would like the benefits of a laser retinal scan today. 

    

 NO: I assume the risk of foregoing this advanced screening tool at this time. 
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